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Board Meetings 
Upcoming Board meetings are scheduled for March 13th and April 10th. They are held at 
the Clubhouse at 9:00 a.m. and owners are invited to attend. There is a time for owner 
input at each meeting if you have a matter you wish to bring to the Board’s attention.  
 
Your Board members are President Steve Napack, Secretary Cindy Bond, Treasurer 
Tony Olsen, Kendall Clapper, and David Stewart. 
 
Seeking Association Information Editor 
This position requires an interest in your community and basic word processing and e-
mail computer skills. Our retiring editor, Lois Palermo, tells us how much she has 
enjoyed learning about the community and meeting people through her work as editor 
since 2007. This is an important way to give back to Stoneybrook and yet have it only 
take one or two hours a month of your time.  If you are a newer resident and have a 
future interest in participating in the business of the association, this is a great way to 
get your feet wet without a huge commitment and to get to know your neighborhood at 
the same time.  
 
Association Information began in 2007 as homeowners took over the governance of 
SVOA as a way for the Board to communicate with owners and residents in a less 
formal fashion than Board minutes. The Communications Committee took on the 
responsibility of publishing it. While it has been published monthly in recent years, it was 
originally meant to be published on an “as needed” basis and going forward it may be 
published only periodically. 
 
The involvement of our residents on the Board and the committees is a great strength of 
our community. You are encouraged to volunteer to do committee work. And, at this 
time, we ask that you consider being the AI Editor. Contact Susan Hayes, 
Communications Committee Chair, at 541-752-0498 to learn more and find out if this is 
something that might be for you. 
 
Show and Tell Night 
We thank the Activity Committee for arranging this wonderful evening of sharing and 
learning. It was great to have so many participate and to see and hear about their 
talents and interests. It was fun to visit with neighbors who just came and enjoyed. 
 
Stoneybrook Village 2014 Directories 
The directories are here and are being delivered personally to each residence. Check 
the inside-cover for information regarding how to contact WCM, our community 
manager, or to find out who to contact regarding activities in which you may wish to 
participate. Thanks to the Communications Committee for producing this valuable 
community resource. 

http://www.svoa-corvallis.org/

